
 

   

 

 

 

19 April 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I hope you and your family had a relaxing holiday; it has been nice to welcome students back to school 

this week during assembly. 

 

Year 7 Parents Evening Booking now open 

If you are new to Lawnswood school, you may not be used to our online booking system. You can access 
the form either via our website or by going to SchoolCloud - Lawnswood School. Please enter your 

child's details and you will then be able to book appointments with any teachers that you wish to. 

Appointments do fill up quickly, so it is advisable to make appointments as soon as possible. The evening 

will take place face to face, in the school hall on Wednesday 1 May. 

 

Free level 2 training courses 

Shipley College is offering a range of free Level 2 courses which may be of interest to you. The courses 

are distance learning and range for a few weeks depending on the course topic. Please see the attached 

leaflet, and if you have any questions, please contact the college’s enrolments team 

on enrolments@shipley.ac.uk. 

 

L57 Bus Service 

We are aware, and equally frustrated, about the poor service provided by the L57 recently. The service 

is commissioned for Lawnswood students by Metro who are the local transit authority and therefore, 

we do not have any control over this service or commission.  However, we have raised our concerns as 

well as yours, with Metro and understand that they are launching an investigation into the service. If you 

have any further concerns about the service, you can contact Metro directly via their website Contact 

us | Metro (wymetro.com). 

 

Community Day Trip  

Thank you to all the families who have already consented for their child to attend the community day 

trip on Wednesday 17 July. We are once again excited to be offering the opportunity to your child. We 

still have 468 students who currently do not have consent to go on the trip.  If you haven’t provided 

consent yet, please can you check your inbox and respond to the Evolve email notification as soon as 

possible. Without consent your child cannot attend the trip. To support those families who have not yet 

consented, we have extended the deadline to Friday 10 May.  

For the families who have already consented, ParentPay will be available as a reducing balance from the 

end of the working day on Monday 22 April. As you can appreciate, trips of this size require a lot of 

planning and funding, therefore we would appreciate you making the voluntary contribution towards the 

cost of the trips. We do hope that your child can join us for the visit, if you have any problems, 
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reservations or questions about the respective trips, please contact your child's year team in the first 

instance. 

 

Key dates for your diary – week beginning 22 April 

Year 10 FOYF interviews continue 

Monday 

Othello lecture day for sixth form students 

Tuesday 

French speaking exams, Year 11 

Spanish speaking exams, Year 11 

Wednesday 

Year 9 Geography trip to Otley Chevin 

Spanish speaking exams, Year11 

Thursday 

Spanish speaking exam, Year11 

Sixth Form culture day 

Friday 

Student Voice survey 

 

Yours faithfully   

   

Mrs J Bell    

Headteacher  


